
 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

7 April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
I am delighted to share some further details about the proposed redevelopment of the school site.  Following 
months of meetings, the final plans about how the site will eventually look are about to be submitted to the local 
authority for planning approval.  As part of this, local residents will receive information about the site. 
  
This particular project is undoubtedly complex due to the need to maintain a fully functioning school, whilst the 
new building is built.  I therefore want to take this opportunity to reassure parents and students that we are 
already working on detailed plans and proposals to ensure that the school experience for the children on site will 
not be impacted.   There will be a lot more detail to follow, but the building company are highly experienced at 
working on school sites and will be explaining more about how we work together.  This will include the health and 
safety of a site as well as the limitations of works around the exam seasons.  LSA will continue to operate to the 
highest standards during this period of development. 
  
I have attached a copy of the flyer produced for the consultation which has a link to further details. 
https://wates-tenders.co.uk/lytham-planning/ 
  
As with any project, this will take time to complete.  We realise that some students may not get to enjoy the new 
surroundings, whilst others may only get a few terms in the new buildings.  LSA is a proud community school and 
the campus that we create will continue to be used by much of the locality for many years to come.  We will be 
running events over the next couple of years that invite former students and families the opportunity to see the 
school site so that they can continue to feel the same pride in their “old school” despite a change in appearance. 
  
Please use the contact details on the flyer to ask any questions of the developers.  This is a key part of the 
consultation process.  You can also email me with any questions or queries about the new build from a school or 
personal point of view. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
Ray Baker 
Headteacher 
Lytham St Annes High School 
"A learning community in pursuit of excellence" 
  
t: 01253 733192 
e: ray.baker@lythamhigh.lancs.sch.uk 
w: www.lythamhigh.lancs.sch.uk 
  
Follow us @lythamhigh 
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